
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOSS 
Thank you to everyone who attended the quiz and curry night last Friday. We had over 80 people in 
attendance and managed to raise £435 on ticket sales and the tombola. Special thanks go to: Louise 
Raines, Helena Ebbs, Sam Burnett, Charlotte Hope, Liz Wilson, Sarah Rayner and Vickie Wilson for 
providing delicious curries and accompaniments; the Magson family for organising the quiz and Tamsin 
Smurthwaite for keeping the children entertained! 
  
Following a committee meeting in January it has been decided that FOSS will make a mid-year donation to 
school to cover the cost of providing and installing a Smartboard and two laptops for the new classroom. 
Next FOSS meeting – Monday 5th March at 7pm at school (after parents’ forum) - all welcome. 

 
 

School News 
 Thank you to all parents who were able to attend our internet safety meeting on Monday. It was 

really informative if not a bit worrying how some children in other areas have got themselves into 
trouble through inappropriate use of the internet. The children all behaved excellently and very 
sensibly and listened carefully to the advice given. 

 The KS1 Football Tournament was a roaring success! A massive thank you to Mr Pope for organising 
it and to Mr Smith and Mr Cairns for refereeing on the day. Our Team A and Team B did really well 
and we had some excellent attacking, defending and goal keeping! Thank you to everyone who was 
able to come and support this event, it was a freezing cold day and I think my toes have only just 
thawed out! A huge thank you to Liz Wilson and Jane Wright for providing much needed hot drinks, 
juice and biscuits. We really appreciate you giving up your time to support us. 

 We have had Seeing is Believing this week in each class. We always enjoy sharing what we do in 
school with our families and the children love you coming in to see their work. 

 We have started to move furniture around now ready for our big move which will be shortly.  

 Break up Friday 9th February return Monday 19th February. 

 Our new caretaker, Mr S Wilson, will be starting on February 19th. 

 Class 3 Gurdwara trip – all consent forms and any monies need to be returned asap. 

 Class 2 swimming trip – all consent forms must be returned asap. 

 
Monthly Accounts  
The monthly accounts for both December 2017 and January 2018 went out to parents on 1/2/18; as yet we 
still have many unpaid.  Please check your child’s book bag. We would appreciate prompt payment please, 

as these are  now two months in arrears. Failure to settle these accounts will lead to the NYCC debt 
recovery process.  Any queries, please contact Mrs Magson. 
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ALL SAINTS CHURCH, SLINGSBY 
Our urgent and ongoing project to repair our church roof and upgrade the building 

  
GOURMET CHARITY MUSICAL DINNER 

  
SATURDAY 24TH MARCH 2018 

7 FOR 7.30 
SLINGSBY VILAGE HALL 

  
4 COURSE FRENCH THEMED DINNER 

which includes  
cocktail and canapes 

seafood platter 
coq au vin  

trio of desserts 
coffee and truffles 

  
with 

MUSICAL ENTERTAINMENT 
  

                         (BRING YOUR OWN WINE - WE PROVIDE GLASSES) 
  

£30 PER TICKET, TABLES FOR 6 OR 8 MAY BE RESERVED 
Buy tickets from 

The Worsley Arms, Hovingham, The Grapes Inn, Slingsby, 
or maurag21@outlook.com  or ChrysaApps  628807 
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